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Now that you have retired from NSW Ambulance you can  
still remain part of the Ambulance Provident Fund (APF). 
The current payout for retired members is up to $11,000 and membership fees remain the same.  
If you have been paying for your spouse to be in the APF, this can also continue. If you think  
back to why you joined the APF in the first place, you realise that when a death occurs,  
unexpected financial burdens often arise and you joined so you and your family were protected. 

THE STEPS BELOW WILL NEED TO BE COMPLETED TO REMAIN A MEMBER OF THE APF:

STEP 1  As you will no longer have access to a 
work email, the fund will require a new email address. 
This will keep you updated on any news, changes 
and details of the Annual General Meeting. Now you 
are retired you may have more time to attend and 
participate in each AMG.

STEP 2  Now you no longer have payroll deductions, 
your membership will be payable annually online. When 
the AGM notice comes out each December, you will be 
reminded to renew your annual membership. A link will 
be provided. The main thing is to ensure you are covered. 
Annual fees are due by 31 December each year.

STEP 3   Now would also be a good time to ensure 
we have your updated personal details:

• D.O.B  • Address  • Phone number

• And most importantly your beneficiary details. 

Becoming a retired member of the APF really doesn’t 
change much. You still have the benefit of knowing if 
anything happens to you, your loved ones will receive 
a financial payout within 48 hours of the APF being 
notified. This brings peace of mind when it comes to 
sudden associated costs and immediate living expenses.

Happy  
Retirement

Should you have any questions at all please contact the APF on secretary@ambprov.org.au
or call 0448 262 677 or visit the website: www.ambprov.org.au


